
March 10, 1995

IES Utilities Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. Lee Liu

Chairman of the Board and
Chief Executive Officer

IE Towers
P.O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

Dear Mr. Liu:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated December 5,1994, which
incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description. We have
reviewed the changes associated with this submittal. Questions resulting from
this review were discussed between Mr. F. Maura of this office and
Mr. K. Peveler of your staff during telephone conferences on March 2, and
March 8, 1995. As a result of these discussions you su%itted additional
information on March 8,1995, to delete two reductions in commitments
identified auring our review. We have completed our review and based on the
information provided in your March 8,1995 letter, we conclude that these
revisions continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B, and
are acceptable. If there are changes to QA commitments existing in docketed
correspondence outside of the Quality Assurance Program description, you are
obligated to notify this office.

We appreciate your timely submittal of information required by 10 CFR
50.54(a). Please contact Mr. B. Burgess of my staff at (708) 829-9705 with
any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ R. N. Gardner (for)

M. A. Ring, Chief
9503200026 950310 Operations Branch
PDR ADOCK 05000331 Division of Reactor Safety
P PDR

Docket No. 50-331

cc: D. Wilson, Plant Superintendent -
Nuclear

K. Young, Manager, Nuclear
Licensing

Chairperson, Iowa Utilities Board
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